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Comments: This proposed trade of public lands for private lands is a bad deal and I adamantly oppose it.  If this

unbalanced trade takes effect, it will result in a net LOSS for the public land owner.  We have entrusted the USFS

to manage OUR public lands with OUR tax dollars, yet as a public land owner, I will suffer a net LOSS of hunting

and angling opportunities, a net LOSS of road and trail access, and a net LOSS of access to low-lying habitats

and over 40 acres of wetlands (Executive Order 12962?).  This proposal is NOT what the USFS should be doing

as a surrogate for the public interests.


